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Selection of an energy source to meet heating and air condition-
ing requirements for The Evergreen State College is expected to be the
main item of business considered when the new institution's board of
trustees holds a public meeting at 3:00 p.m,, Thursday, liay 1. The
meeting will be held in the college offices, 1020 East 5th Avenue,
Olympia.

Trustees will consider fuel supply recommendations drafted by
Quinton-Budlong Engineers of Seattle following & four-month study of the
complicated subject. Choice of a supplier will follow a review of the
consulting firm's suggestions.

If they decide in favor of a system which requires installation of
a central plant, trustees probably will select a designer for the

facility at the lMay 1 meeting.
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